
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
      August 30, 2002 

 
 

 
 
To The Honorable 

      The Common Council 
 

Subject:  Resolution relative to authorizing the Commissioner of Public 
Works to enter into a professional services contract  

 

Dear Council Members: 
 

Attached is a resolution which, when adopted, will authorize the Department of 
Public Works to enter into a professional services contract for the inspection of the 
Howard Avenue Water Purification Plant East Clearwell.  

 
Your favorable consideration of this resolution is respectfully requested. 

 
      Sincerely, 
 

 
 

      Carrie M. Lewis, Superintendent 
      Milwaukee Water Works 
 

 
 

      Mariano A. Schifalacqua, Commissioner 
      Department of Public Works 
 
DG/ps 
Doc:res_pipingspecifications 


